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Pension Solution Soft Launch Kick Off Video 

The new Secure Employer Website (SEW) is scheduled to be implemented in fall 2021.  

Employers can prepare for a successful transition to the new SEW by attending an 

Employer Readiness virtual visit, testing their old and new file formats in the Employer 

Readiness Environment and participating in Computer Based Training.   

You can learn more about Soft Launch and the tools and resources available to you by 

watching the Pension Solution Soft Launch kick off video linked below. 

If you have questions about Pension Solution or would like to schedule a virtual 

readiness visit, send an email to PSEmployerReadiness@CalSTRS.com. 

CalSTRS YouTube Channel 
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